November Third 1921. Dr. G. R. Lomer, University Librarian, Redpath Library. Dear Dr. Lomer: -I have your letter of the 1st of Wovember with reference to shipments of Macmillan's book from The John Lane Publishing Company. I gather from it that only 1000 copies have as yet arrived in Montreal. I wish you would consult with Mr. Glassco as to where these books can be stored, seeing that there is no space in the Library. I would also like to be informed as to who is in possession of the money which was received for the copies which were sold. Yours faithfully, Principal.